CITY OF GREENBELT

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

Approved: 12/12/17

Tuesday, August 29th. Meeting was held in the Council Room and presided over by Melinda Brady. Meeting started at 7:33pm.

PRESENT: Melinda Brady, Kate McElhenny, Jon Gardner, Ema Smith, Sudhanshu Sinha, Don Rich, Janet Mirsky

ABSENT: Elsie Waynes, Leta Mach, Veronica Martin-Alston

INTRODUCTIONS

ACE candidate Randy attended this meeting. Members introduced themselves. School liaisons are contingent on Elsie's participation. Melinda will contact Elsie.

GRANT WORKSHOP

Jon contacted Emmet Jordan to schedule the grant workshop. It is usually on a Thursday in September. Jon proposed the 21st. Once a date is confirmed, the first choice for location is Springhill Lake, the second choice is ERHS.

OUTSTANDING GRANT REPORT FORGIVENESS

GMS has outstanding grant reports. Melinda proposed clearing their slate due to teacher turnover and a new principal at the school. Melinda will contact Dr. Valentine as to the grant money and then clear the outstanding reports.

STUDENT AWARDS

Melinda shared a letter to City Council proposing possible solutions to the problem of overcrowded ACE Student Awards. The letter was distributed and discussed. Making a recommendation will be discussed at the next meeting.

LABOR DAY PARADE

Melinda and Janet will proudly carry the ACE banner.

NEW SCHOOL YEAR

Members were encouraged to attend the 1st PTA meeting of the year to their schools and introduce themselves and ACE.

NEXT MEETING: The next meeting is scheduled for September 26th at 7pm.